
  



 

Date: 4th May 2020 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Bosconians, 

 

Keeping in mind the challenges in education because of the ongoing COVID-19 

pandemic the college will be introducing a certificate on basics of online learning for all the 

students to cope with the upcoming lectures through online mode.  

This course will be mandatory for all the semesters and will begin from 18th May 

onwards. Timing and link for the meeting will be updated via respective class teachers in 

respective Department WhatsApp groups in due time.  

 

Stay Safe! 
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